

Jessie Younghusband School

Woodlands Lane, Chichester, West Sussex, PO19 5PA Telephone: 01243 782192 Fax: 01243 530685 Headteacher: Mrs A Sadler, BA Hons, PGCE, NPQH

> www.jys.org.uk e-mail: office@jys.org.uk

September 2018

Dear Volunteer,

We are truly appreciative of the time you give to our school as a volunteer. For many of you, this has been over many weeks, months or even years and there are so many children who have benefitted from your support – thank you!

We have produced a 'Volunteering at JYS' booklet to give to all new volunteers. However, I would really appreciate some feedback from people who are already helping the children of Jessie.

Please spare a few minutes, perhaps over a cup of tea, to read through the information. In particular, I would like to draw your attention to the paragraph about "Safeguarding" on page 3. If you have any queries regarding the information contained within the booklet or if there is anything which you feel I have missed out and would be useful for new volunteers to be aware of, please do let me know. Thank you!

Kind regards,

Mr Neaves
Deputy Headteacher











